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 IN THE NEWS 
 

Skate Park Grand Opening October 6th 

Please join us for the 

grand opening of the 

new skate park at 

Memorial Park on 

October 6th (10 a.m.

—dusk).  Thank you to 

all those whose 

significant contribuƟons have made this project a success.  Also, a 

big thank you to Ignite CDA for funding to make this amazing, one‐

of‐a‐kind skate park a reality for our community! 

 

COMING UP:  LEAF FEST 2018! 

Please keep needles and leaves on your property unƟl Friday, 
November 2. 

AŌer November 2, leaves 
and needles should be 8‐
10 inches away from the 
curb to allow for 
drainage 

Leaves and needles 
ONLY . . . no garden 
debris, branches, grass 
clippings please. 

Leaf Fest will begin 
Tuesday, November 13.  Updates and a map to follow our progress 
will be available aŌer the 13th  

 

NewsleƩer Archives 

 

Steve Wolf  

Street Shop Supervisor 
   

Municipal Milestones recently 

caught up with Street Shop 

Supervisor, Steve Wolf, to learn 

more about his role with the City. 

Tell us a liƩle bit about your 

(ConƟnued on page 2) 

CITY FACES 

http://www.cdaid.org/1443/departments/administration/municipal-milestones-newsletter
https://www.facebook.com/CDAgov
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Mayor’s Awards in the Arts, Wednesday, October 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please  tell  us  what  you  think  about  the  AcƟvate  East 

Sherman Pilot Project! 

Visit  hƩps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GG8QX5S to take the  

online survey from September 24‐October 28.  The City of Coeur 

d’Alene and CDA 2030 will collect project feedback from 

community members on the AcƟvate East Sherman Pilot Project 

on the 1600 block of Sherman Avenue.  Community responses will 

provide necessary feedback for finalizing the master plan.   

 

Art  in  MoƟon  Walking  &  Biking  Tour  Highlights  CDA 

Public Art 

Residents and visitors alike will benefit from the newly edited Art 

in MoƟon brochure that features some of the amazing public art in 

Coeur d’Alene.  Whether you’re walking or cycling, you can wind 

your way through the downtown area, past some residenƟal 

City of Coeur d’Alene  

Municipal Milestones NewsleƩer 

educaƟon and experience:  I 

started taking anything I could get 

my hands on apart as early as I can 

remember.  I took a job in an 

appliance repair shop at 13, worked 

for Skyhill Ranch through junior 

high and high school repairing 

everything I could, went through 

the North Idaho College AutomoƟve 

program, then became one of three 

partners in a repair shop.  AŌer five 

years with partners, I decided it was 

Ɵme to own and operate my own 

business, which I did unƟl I took a 

break to build myself a house, and 

then I came to work at the City. 

What interested you in a career 

with the City of Coeur d’Alene?  I 

read the diverse job descripƟon and 

saw it as an opportunity to apply 

the many different skills and 

experiences I had been collecƟng up 

to that point. 

What are your current job 

responsibiliƟes?  I oversee the 

maintenance and repair of the 

vehicles and equipment owned and 

operated by the City of Coeur 

d’Alene. 

What does customer service mean 

to you?  Customer service means 

trying to ensure, with the help of 

Carl, Brandon, Bob and Jeremy, that 
(ConƟnued on page 3) 
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neighborhoods, and out 

towards Riverstone, 

stopping along the way to 

appreciate the many 

pieces on display.  The 

new brochure was created 

through the efforts of the 

Coeur d’Alene Arts & 

Culture Alliance and City 

of Coeur d’Alene staff, and 

was made possible 

through a 2018 Local 

Community Service Grant 

from the Coeur d’Alene 

Rotary Club.  The 

brochures can be picked up at City Hall, the Chamber of 

Commerce, and various locaƟons in the downtown area.  An 

electronic version is also available at hƩp://maps.cdaid.org/art.   

 

 

Saturday with the Symphony, October 27 

Members of the Coeur 

d’Alene Symphony 

orchestra will play 

classical music in a 

program just right for 

children on Saturday, 

October 27, from 12 

noon—1 p.m.  AŌer the 

short program, children 

can get up close and 

personal with musicians 

to find out what it is like 

to play an instrument.   For more informaƟon, call  208‐769‐2315. 

 

 

City of Coeur d’Alene  
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everyone  that brings us a vehicle or 

piece of equipment for 

maintenance or repair feels that 

the project they brought to us 

received the aƩenƟon that they 

feel it deserved. 

What about your family and 

interests:  Along with a great group 

of friends and extended family, I 

have shared my home with Deneen 

for 28 years now and we are very 

proud of our 23 year old son, Axel, 

and our 22 year old daughter, 

Avery.  My interests include, among 

many other things, building and 

creaƟng in both two and three 

dimensions, listening to music, and 

managing the liƩle piece of 

Ɵmberland I get to call my own. 

http://maps.cdaid.org/art

